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Absolutely AGAINST this proposed bill.  Mail in voting allows more people to have 

their voice heard, and ensures citizens can have equal opportunity to vote without 

constraints such as work hours, weather conflicts, childcare availability or travel 

conflicts.  THe entire point of a VOTE is to assess and respond to the desires of the 

potentially affected constituents. The more flexible the voting procedure(s), the 

greater swath of citizens able to express their desire through their vote.  In Person 

voting could discriminate against elderly voters who don't have transportation to the 

polling locations, poorer folks who don't have transportation or who have multiple 

jobs and responsibilities.  Please retain the current OPTION to vote by mail! 


